
 

 

 
 

Public Information Notice #1 
Soil Excavation Project 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 11, 2014 
 
What:    The Inland Empire Utilities Agency and its contractor will be collecting soil samples by 

drilling borings and excavating small temporary pits at various locations within San Sevaine 
Basins 3 & 5.  

 

Why:  To determine the best way to improve the rate in which groundwater recharges into the 
basins. 

 
When:   8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday 

Various dates between September 15, 2014 and September 30, 2014 
 

Where:  San Sevaine Basins 3 & 5.  Neighboring streets include Grovewood Place, Dove Canyon 
Way, Westwood Way, Stephens Place, Hoppe Drive, Young’s Canyon Road, Henderson 
Drive, Shepherd Drive and San Sevaine Road to Wilson Avenue. 

  

 Who:    Please contact Jason Pivovaroff at (909) 993-1911 with questions. 
I  
 Impacts: Water will not be released into the basin.  Noise levels will be within city ordinance levels. 
 


